
May 14, 2022 

 

Spring Committee Meeting 

Literature Chair Report 

The following activities took place since the Spring Assembly held virtually on March 12, 2022. 

On April 6th I assisted in facilitating the Literature breakout session in preparation for the Pre-General 

Service Conference Workshop.  Our breakout included approx. (25) attendees utilized majority of the 

allotted 3 hours.  Nine specific agenda items were discussed as requested by our Delegate with many 

and varying positions.  Thank you to all that participated. 

On April 9th I participated in the hybrid PGSCW where I summarized the results of the Literature 

breakout. 

Over the last few weeks, I have been in contact with the Literature Chairs for the State, Big Book and 

2023 Spring conferences regarding approach and logistics for literature sales at each event.  We are also 

in the process of renewing the credit app for CASO so that we may receive the book orders on 

consignment.  Thank you Dawn B. for your guidance.  

Thank you for the opportunity to serve in this capacity. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Scott Triphahn 

        

  

 


